
5th Grade Cell Phone Policy 
  

 

The use of a cell phone is NOT permitted in fifth grade classrooms. All cell phones should be 

turned off and stored in a locker that is secured with a lock.  

  

 

E book readers (Kindle, Nook, etc.) for the use of reading an Accelerated Reader book are 

permitted in fifth grade classrooms. A permission slip MUST be completed and signed by a 

parent. 
 


